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Choir announces upcoming concert dates

Camarillo, CA, Nov. 23, 2010 - The Channel Islands Choral Association (CICA), a
community group working in partnership with CSU Channel Islands (CIl) has announced
upcoming concert dates in December. The concerts are free and open to the public and
admission donations will be accepted.

The first concert will be held on Saturday, Dec. 4 at 7:30 p.m. at St. Mary Magdalen
Chapel, 2532 Ventura Blvd, Camarillo. The second concert will be held on Sunday, Dec. 5
at 3 p.m. at St. Columba's Episcopal Church, 1251 Las Posas Road in Camarillo.

Dr. KuanFen Liu is the Artistic Director of the Channel Islands Choral Association, a
member of ClI's music faculty, and the conductor of the CSU Channel Islands Choir. Liu
and the choir perform at concerts and make many appearances at different community
venues. Last year they provided Christmas caroling at the Camarillo Outlet Mall.

For additional information contact Dr. KuanFen Liu at 805-278-0375.
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CSU Channel Islands is accredited by the Accrediting Commission for Senior Colleges
and Universities of the Western Association of Schools and Colleges.

CI Mission Statement

Placing students at the center of the educational experience, California State University
Channel Islands provides undergraduate and graduate education that facilitates learning
within and across disciplines through integrative approaches, emphasizes experiential and
service learning, and graduates students with multicultural and international perspectives.



